School preparations for the bushfire season

Each year, we undertake a range of activities to ensure the safety of our
school and to prepare for bushfires and grassfires.

An important part of this process is communicating to parents what will
happen when certain fire danger ratings are issued to help ensure the
safety of students and staff.

Our school has been identified as being at risk of bushfire or
grassfire and is a Category 3 school.

Our school will close on a day forecasted as Catastrophic fire danger rating in the Central fire
district.

Closure of the school due to a Catastrophic fire danger rating will be enacted when the Bureau of
Meteorology forecast, and related public safety messaging are confirmed. Due to uncertainties in
the forecast, the timing of this confirmation may vary. Information regarding potential or confirmed
Catastrophic fire danger days will be communicated to you by Sentral and SMS and our Website.

It is also important to be aware that:

1 No one will be on site on days where the school is closed due to a forecast Catastrophic day.
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http://www.peninsulaspecialist.vic.edu.au/
https://www.cfa.vic.gov.au/plan-prepare/before-and-during-a-fire/your-bushfire-plan

T Action your family’s bushfire survival plan if your own triggers are met. Our school community
may be spread out across many areas and some families may be at higher risk than others.
Your family’s safety is critical, so please let us know if you are actioning your bushfire survival
plan and if your children will be absent on these days.

f If your child is old enough, talk to them about bushfires and your family’s bushfire survival
plan.

Families are encouraged to action their Bushfire Survival Plan on Catastrophic fire danger rating days
in their district. The safest option is to leave the night before or early on the morning of the
Catastrophic day. On such days, children should never be left at home alone or in the care of
older children.

You can find more information on emergencies, warnings and preparedness actions here:

VicEmergency app — that can be downloaded on your android and iOS mobile devices
VicEmergency Hotline (1800 226 226)

Website https://emergency.vic.gov.au

Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/vicemergency)

Twitter (https://twitter.com/vicemergency)

ABC local radio, Sky News and other emergency broadcasters
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Frequently Asked Questions
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The Department of Education annually assesses the fire risk of all schools and early childhood
services with the support of the Commonwealth Scientific and Industrial Research Organisation
(CSIRO). They are allocated a category of risk (categories 0 to 6). Schools and services that are
Categories 0-3 are published on the Bushfire At-Risk Register (BARR). Schools at some risk of
bushfire and grassfire are published on the Category 4 List.
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https://www.cfa.vic.gov.au/schools/primary-schools/activities
https://www.cfa.vic.gov.au/plan-prepare/before-and-during-a-fire/your-bushfire-plan
https://emergency.vic.gov.au/
https://www.facebook.com/vicemergency
https://twitter.com/vicemergency
https://www.vic.gov.au/bushfire-risk-register-barr?Redirect=1
https://www.vic.gov.au/category-4-list?Redirect=1
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/bushfire-and-grassfire-preparedness/policy

